
 
 
 
 
 
September 29, 2005 
Electronic Bulletin No. 707 
Re: New Ramp Matrix Now Available 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Pacer Stacktrain continually analyzes our network in an effort to provide more efficient 
transportation for you.  Our most current network offerings are reflected in our Ramp 
Matrix, which is available from the Services page of our website at:   
www.pacerstack.com/pdf/forms/ramp_matrix.pdf 
 
Please visit our website to view and download this latest information. 
 
While the Ramp Matrix represents all standard lanes for Pacer Stacktrain, please be 
aware that any temporary re-routings resulting from the recent hurricanes are not 
reflected in the matrix.  Please feel free to contact our Customer Support team with any 
specific questions that you may have. 
 
We appreciate your business. 
 
Pacer Stacktrain 
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